
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

25/04/21 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 11 Maths and English ‘Golden Days’ 
 
We are pleased to provide your child with a ‘golden’ opportunity! An opportunity to gain 
bespoke support in either English and Maths from Trust level experts and our fabulous 
Beacon Hill Academy staff.  
 
Careful analysis of your child’s mock examinations has been undertaken which has identified 
their highest leverage areas of development in either subject. Critically, this has enabled us 
to better prepare them for their upcoming GCSE examinations.   
 
A bespoke ‘Golden Day’ intervention session will take place at the Black Country and 
Marches Institute of Technology on Wednesday 27th April and Wednesday 4th May 
OR Thursday 28th April and Thursday 5th May (dependant on your child’s allocation). 
 
Transport has been provided via minibus or coach, which will see your child taken from 
Beacon Hill Academy to the venue at 8:45am and dropped back off at school at 
approximately 2:45pm.  The venue represents a state-of-the-art learning facility and is set up 
as a space which is very different to school.  It comprises of a number of break out style 
rooms and is furnished with a number of high tech gadgets and devices, which will enable 
our staff to deliver these sessions in what represents a more mature / college ‘style’ 
environment.  We believe our learners will benefit from this unique and tailored approach. 
 
A lunch buffet will be provided at the refectory in the venue free of charge for all learners.  
If your child has any specific dietary needs, please can you make us aware by contacting 
reception and leaving details for Mrs Hayley Oakley at least a day prior to the trip so we can 
accommodate their needs. 
 
This represents a fantastic opportunity for them to hone their exam technique in small 
sessions of no more than 12 other learners.  By facilitating this workshop, we hope your 
child will feel even more motivated and importantly, we believe they will be given the skills 
to achieve and go beyond their potential! 
 
Please can you complete the forms on Weduc to confirm their attendance.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr S Dhami 
Principal 


